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PRESS RELEASE - IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

On Thursday, February 1, 2024, the first phase of FEMA’s Personal Property Debris 
Removal (PPDR) program will begin. The first phase includes vegetative debris such as 
downed or leaning trees.  
 
The second phase of PPDR, demolition, is currently awaiting FEMA Obligation, and the 
City of Sulphur will provide an update on progress via press release once the project start 
date is established. 
 
All inquiries regarding vegetative debris removal in the City of Sulphur should be 
directed to City Hall at 337-527-4500. 

 
 


